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TRUCKS DAMAGED IN FIRE

	 

 Caledon fire crews from five different stations were called out early last Wednesday to deal with a fire on Perdue Court in

Tullamore. The call was received at 6:45 a.m. Caledon Fire and Emergency Services reports that on arrival, fire crews found four

highway tractors (trucks) heavily involved with fire up against the building at a trucking firm. OPP, Peel EMS and Peel Spills were

on scene due to a large amount of diesel fuel that got into the storm drains on the property. There was no damage to the building and

no injuries.Photo by Bill Rea
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